
Monday 24th February 2025 

Term 4 Week 1 

 

I hope you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable half term. 

I hope the children enjoyed their first experience of Mathseeds. 

Prior to sending the logins home, the children had to complete an online 

assessment to determine the starting point for the programme. If your child is 

finding the activities too easy, or too tricky, let me know and I can adjust! I 

would be interested to hear any feedback. 

 

Over the next two weeks, we are going to be writing recounts of a personal 

experience. It would be great if you could send in a photo of something that 

they have done over half term, to jog their memories! 

 

Reading 
 

As always, please listen to your child read each day.  

 

Spellings 
 

This week, we are spelling words contain ‘sion’ and ‘sure’ and the related activity 

will be coming home on Friday. 
 

Maths 

 
This week, we are beginning a unit on money. If possible, let children explore 

the coins and notes you have in your house, so that they become really familiar 

with the shape, size and value of each. 

 

Can they make different amounts using the coins and notes? 

Can they order the coins and notes according to their value? 

 

Continue to play Mathseeds! 

 

 

I hope you have a lovely week. 

 


